
 

Sent: Friday, 5 January 2018 5:14 PM 
To: Superannuation 
Subject: Enquiry about: Review of the early release of superannuation benefits 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Should the law be changed to allow victims access to perpetrators superannuation, this should 
include directors of a company and trustees/directors of a corporate trustee of a trust, where the 
perpetrator is a company or trust. 
 
Thanks 
Campbell Simpson 

 
 




